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September 30, 2022 
 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board  
Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo: 
 
Please find attached a proposed resolution for Board of Supervisors approval of an agreement between the 
Department of Public Health and the California Department of Health Care Services, in the amount of $0.  The 
agreement was delivered by the Department of Health Care Services to the Department of Public Health on 
August 3, 2022.   
 
The State of California contract agreement requires Board of Supervisors resolution as part of doing business 
with the State of California per California Government Code Section 25003. 
 
The following is a list of accompanying documents: 
 

• DHCS-MHP Proposed Resolution 

• DHCS-MHP STD 213 Original Agreement 22-20129 with Exhibits A, B, D(F), E and CCC 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Elissa Velez, Regulatory Affairs Manager, Behavioral Health 
Services, Department of Public Health, (415) 305-9792 or by email at elissa.velez@sfdph.org 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 Kelly Hiramoto 

 
Kelly Hiramoto Acting Supervisor 
Office of Contracts Management and Compliance 
DPH Business Office 
 
 

cc: Dr. Grant Colfax, Director of Health 
 Greg Wagner, Chief Operating Officer 
 Dr. Hillary Kunins, Director of Behavioral Health Services and Mental Health SF 
 Elissa Velez, Regulatory Affairs Manager, Behavioral Health Services 


